Brummett, Elizabeth

From: Paul Boitmann

Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 2:06 PM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: 612 Highland Avenue

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Elizabeth Brumnett,
My wife Kathie and | have reviewed the plans for the new house being proposed next door and we approve. It looks very
nice and will be a great addition to the neighborhood.

Paul Boitmann
610 Highland Ave.
Austin

Paul G. Boitmann

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





